
From: chantalle lester   
Sent: 19 May 2020 16:10 
To: Planning   
Subject: Re: Ref: 20/01116/SO 
 
Thank you for your reply, please see below: 
 
Westleigh  
Tanners Lane 
Adderbury  
OX173ER  
 
Many thanks  
 
 
 

On Tuesday, May 19, 2020, 2:56 pm, Planning <Planning@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk> wrote: 

Good Afternoon,  

  

Please could you provide your full postal address so that we can register your comments against the 
application.  

  

Thank you 

Regards 

Development Management 

Cherwell District Council 

Direct Dial 01295 227006 

planning@cherwell-dc.gov.uk 

www.cherwell.gov.uk 

Find us on Facebook www.facebook.com/cherwelldistrictcouncil  

Follow us on Twitter @Cherwellcouncil  

  

Details of applications are available to view through Cherwell District Council’s Online Planning 
Service at http://www.publicaccess.cherwell.gov.uk/online-applications  
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Coronavirus (COVID-19): In response to the latest Government guidance and until further notice, 
the Planning Service has been set up to work remotely, from home. Customers are asked not to 
come to Bodicote House but instead to phone or email the Planning Service on 01295 227006: 
planning@cherwell-dc.gov.uk. For the latest information about how the Planning Service is impacted 
by COVID-19, please check the website: www.cherwell.gov.uk.  

  

  

  

From: chantalle lester   
Sent: 17 May 2020 14:00 
To: Bob Neville   
Cc: Jules Clatworthy   
Subject: Ref: 20/01116/SO 

  

Good afternoon, 

  

As local residents of West Adderbury we find ourselves highly concerned regarding the 
proposed  recreational caravan park to include a new amenity building containing 
reception, toilets, showers and washing facilities on the Milton Road. Although the 
application states that it is 'under consultation'  the land has already been primed. Please 
could you explain why this is? 

  

We have lived in West Adderbury for nearly a year having chosen this area due to the 
tranquil and safe rural village location. We felt this was a safe rural location to grow our 
family . However, this appears to be threatened by the proposed monstrosity which is a 
huge blot on the beautiful landscape.  We feel misrepresented by the local Parish Council 
who have failed to publicise this, thank goodness for the WARA (West Adderbury 
Association ).  

  

Our objections consist of: 

• Destruction to animal habitats situated in the substantial land (already seems to 
have taken place). 

• Increase traffic flow & speed (which is currently an issue in the village). 
• Personal safety at risk due to the influx of people and increase of traffic flow. 
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• This does not compliment our village and is not in keeping. 
• Increased crime. 
• We  do not have the infrastructure to support this park which is suited to a town/ 

city location. 
• Threatens a decrease in house prices. 
• A less desirable village to live.  

We would appreciate your feedback regarding our concerns . 

  

Kind regards 

  

Chantalle & Jules  

  

 


